
  

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

                                                               

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement of the Press Release on the 

“Follow-up of Reported Cases of Infectious Diseases”, with reference year 2020, scheduled for October 11nth 

2021, is postponed. The postponement is due to the non-transmission of data from the competent 

administrative source. 

The users will be informed on the new publication date of the Press Release with a relevant announcement, 

in due time. 
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